
 

 

February 25, 2025 
 
 
Dear Brothers, Sisters and Friends  
  
On behalf of the 54 CUPE locals and 10 other unions that represent over 33,000 education support 
staff in the K-12 sector in British Columbia, the K-12 Presidents Council stands in solidarity with 
your struggle for decent wages and better working conditions in the Alberta public schools.  
  
As school support workers, we know your members play a vital role in delivering public education, 
helping students succeed, and supporting Alberta families. We know school support staff are 
some of the lowest paid in the public sector. Like you, many of our members work second and third 
jobs to make ends meet.  
 
You deserve a fair wage and good working conditions that allow you to support students effectively. 
Please know that school workers across B.C. share your concerns, share your struggle, and stand 
with you as you walk the picket line. B.C. has your back! 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Paul Simpson 
President 
On behalf of the B.C. K-12 Presidents Council and 33,000 B.C. K-12 workers. 
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